BEA

Thank you for your support of Bringing Children Hope. As you may know, we are building a space at
our office called the Hope Hub. The Hub is a beautiful, intentional space that allows those in our
community to come and feel loved. They will be met with smiles and shown the hope in Christ that we
all need. Our world is hurting and many around us are struggling with something — whether it's
relationships, having physical needs, or feeling alone. We want to be a light in our community. This
light called the Hope Hub is officially being opened on June 17™ and you are invited to take a tour of
this space. This is an exciting time for BCH to be present in our community and allow those to be
welcomed with hope and love.

June 2025

The details of this special day are below. If you can’t make it or receive this invitation after June 17,
consider this your invitation to come visit anytime. Our office is open every weekday and we would love
to give you a tour. Our amazing team had a fun time dreaming and making these ideas a reality, but
our prayer is that changed lives will result in this space. We want the Hub to be filled with hugs,
prayers, and life lessons that are intertwined with scripture to show that true hope is attainable and has
the best interest in mind for family living.

Whether you can visit the space or not, please take a moment to pray and dedicate this space to the
Lord. We know that we can only plant the seeds of hope, but Christ can make hope grow into
something beautiful. Thank you for your gift and prayerful support of the ministry of BCH. We hope to
see you soon!

A special Invitation - - -

We are pleased to announce the Grand Opening and Ribbon '
Cutting of the Hope Hub - a new space to support families with
' love, compassion, and Christ-centered care.

Please join us for refreshments, take a tour, and see how BCH is
. serving Northwest Indiana families with wrap-around support,
~ training, care, and mentorship. We are building community in the =~
Hub. Come check it out!

Ribbon Cutting 4:30 PM
Open House 5-6:00 PM

*

‘Celebrate with us as we open our doors to HOPE

‘Learn more: bringingchildrenhope.org/hope-hub
In Christ,
Craig Freyenberger, CEO
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